
GREETINGS, MGNA MEMBERS! To those of you who are new to Meadow 
Glade – WELCOME! Our neighborhood map boundaries can be viewed at: 
https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/Meadow_Glade_Landscape_36x48.pdf  

We are a neighborhood community information organization; we are not an 
HOA or social network. There are NO dues or membership fees. We are 
scheduled to send out 3 newsletters a year which are fully paid for by the 
county. We hope you will join us for an online video meeting on Zoom on 
November 10 to hear from our neighborhood’s Sheriff Deputy Liaison and 
the county’s Neighborhood Program Coordinator. If you have any ideas 
about topics that impact our neighborhood, please let us know so we can 
schedule speakers from the county or other organizations to answer your 
questions and address your concerns. 

It has been a long time since we have communicated with you and we extend 
our apologies for not doing so. COVID-19 has taken a large toll in our daily 
lives, and we hope that we are finally returning to a more normal way of life 
though it will probably never be the same. To those who were directly 
affected we send our heartfelt sympathies.  

In the last two years our Board has had some turnover and we need your 
help! I am asking each of you to consider joining our leadership. It is strictly 
voluntary, and our primary responsibility is to provide communications of 
relevant information to you, our neighbors.  
If you have an interest in being more involved in your community, I would 
very much like to talk to you. Please email your indication of interest to: 
meadowgladena@gmail.com. 
 
Please be advised that a number of MGNA-related items are beginning to 
develop that will potentially have a major impact on the traffic and lifestyle 
of our neighborhood. We want you to be informed AND we want your voice 
to be heard. Please consider helping out. Take care and stay safe!  
 
Roger Entrekin     Chair, Meadow Glade Neighborhood Association (MGNA) 
_______________________________________________________________ 

SHERIFF’S UPDATE: In April of this year, Washington State Legislature passed 
police reform bills HB 1054 and 1310, which went into effect on 7/25/2021. 
These new regulations impact police response, tactics and procedures. You 
can find Sheriff Atkins’ statement in response at ccso@clark.wa.gov  
 
COUNTY JAIL: The Clark County Jail completed construction in 1984. It was 
designed to hold 300 beds. In 2021 the same jail has been rearranged to 
currently hold an overcrowded 500+ inmates. This has a direct effect on 
arrest limitations for law enforcement and constant adjustment of court-
ordered sentencing. We will keep you informed and let you know of any 
opportunities to support actions to address this situation. 
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Contact us at email: 
meadowgladena@gmail.com  
and send us your email if you’d 
like to be added to our 
community notification list. 

MEETING INVITATION 
Date: Wednesday, 
November 10, 2021 
7:00 – 8:30 PM 

Join Zoom Meeting  
bit.ly/11-2021-MeadowGlade  
Meeting ID: 857 7505 8214  
Passcode: 69678737  
One tap mobile  
+12063379723,,85775058214
#,,,,*69678737#  

 
AGENDA: 
*Meet our neighborhood’s  
   sheriff deputy liaison! 

*What is a neighborhood  
   association?  
Short presentation and Q&A 
with the county’s Neighborhood 
Outreach Coordinator, Marilee 
McCall 

*Call for volunteers for  
   officers: Chair, Vice-Chair, 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
Got questions or ideas that will 
help improve our 
neighborhood?  
Please come and share them in 
an open forum. We’d love to 
hear from you! 

Neighborhood association newsletters 
are copied free of charge by the Clark 
County Neighborhood Outreach Office 
and Clark County’s Print Shop. The 
information and views expressed are 
solely those of the neighborhood 
association and not of Clark County 
Government. 

https://gis.clark.wa.gov/ccimages/MapGallery/PDF/Meadow_Glade_Landscape_36x48.pdf
mailto:meadowgladena@gmail.com
mailto:ccso@clark.wa.gov
mailto:meadowgladena@gmail.com?subject=Meadow%20Glade%20Neighborhood%20Assoc.%20questions
bit.ly/11-2021-MeadowGlade


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meadow Glade Neighborhood Association 
Battle Ground, WA 98604 
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ANNUAL Neighborhood Association Meeting INVITATION:  
Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 7:00 PM 

ZOOM Video Conference Call – or dial in. Details inside! 
 

Check out our Facebook page at  
https: //www.facebook.com/groups/488286598643963/ and  
our Neighborhood Association information page hosted by Clark County at 
https://www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/meadow-glade  

Please join us for a great ONLINE community conversation! 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/488286598643963/
https://www.clark.wa.gov/county-manager/meadow-glade

